
This Term:  We have had another wonderfully successful term. The children have engaged in a 

wide range of learning opportunities and have successfully taken part in the South Tyneside    

music  festival!  The Summer term is always the best term in school and we are so excited to 

launch a new project linked to outdoor play, enjoy the school field (without the mud), participate 

in Farm school for years 3 and 4 and Beach school for years 1 and 2 and see some of our older 

children attend the residential trip to Thurston! 

Important dates:  

Children return to school on Monday 17 April 2023 

Summer 1 Term ends on  26 May 2023 

Breakfast club will begin from Monday 17        

April 2023. 

Breakfast club  for Y1 to Y6 is a ‘just turn up’ system with a     

voluntary donation.  Parents must sign children into breakfast 

club. 

Consent  

Do not forget to fill in a changes form at the school 

office if your contact details change, or if you wish to 

amend your consent details.  

E- Safety 

Please be vigilant when children are accessing the 

internet. https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  is a good 

resource to find out more 

Great Citizenship in the Community 

Learning how littering can have a negative impact on 

wildlife and our environment, some of our  children took 

the opportunity to help clean up our local park. Great 

work in our community everyone!  

Attendance 

We are really proud of our children! 

 

Our attendance so far since September 

2022 is 94.6%. We always strive for 96% 

and above 

We really appreciate the way that you all  

continue to support our school values-  

Resilience,  

Responsibility, 

Respect and 

Engagement.  

.  

Fundraising  

Thank you so much to our amazing and 

generous school community! 

This term we have raised £30 from our 

fabulous French Café. Merci Beaucoup! 

We also raised £585 from the Scholastic 

Book Sale and £212 from the book raffle. 

Don’t forget we collect unwanted clothes, bags and 

shoes, please just pop them in our recycling container. 

Please use Easy Fundraising when you are internet 

shopping. You can nominate Valley View Primary to   

receive cash donations for every £1 you spend. All    

money raised is used to buy enriching resources 

for our children in school. 

Summer Term 

We have so many enriching and exciting  

educational experiences coming in the summer 

term! 

Including Farm school, Beamish and Thurston! 

We cant wait to share them with you all! 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

